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14/05/2025  18:40:432025/1768/T NOBJ Davi Sola We Dr. Stella Wond and Prof. Davide Sola, leaseholder at 178 Camden we fully support the 

application for Works to Tree covered by a TPO

43 Ashley Road

14/05/2025  12:36:002025/1768/T OBJ Deepa Iyer As a neighbor of 178 Camden Road (I live one house down), I strongly feel that this is a poor 

plan and would like to register my objection.  The tree provides much needed greenery and 

noise absorption.

182C Camden 

Road

14/05/2025  21:33:172025/1768/T OBJ RANIA 

FRANCIS

This is a beautiful old tree and should not be taken down. Tress like these take many years to 

grow and provide a sound barrier to the neighbourhood. It is devastating that this would be cut 

down without an appreciation of the damage its removal will bring.

182 Camden Road

NW1 9HG

NW1 9HG
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